
 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
  

   V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:        Tel: 8332864 
   Parish Office:                             Tel: 8332772  
   RCN No: 20016166 
   E-mail:       info@marinoparish.ie                           
   Website:       www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:               @marinoparish Mass Times 
 

Weekdays: 

10.00 a.m.            

(Monday to Friday) 
 

Saturday: 

10.00 a.m. & 5.30 p.m. 

(Vigil)  
                   

Sunday: 

9.15 a.m. & 11.00 a.m.  
 

Eve of Holy Days:  

7.00. p.m. (Vigil) 
 

Working Holy Days: 

10.00 a.m. 11.00 a.m.  
 

Eve of St. Patrick’s 

Day:  

5.30 p.m.(Vigil)   
 

St. Patrick’s Day 

9.15 a.m. & 11.00 a.m.  
 

Bank Holidays: 

10.00 a.m. (Church  

closes at 11.00 a.m.) 
 

Eucharistic Adoration 
 

Saturday:   

5.00 – 5.30 p.m.  
 

Confessions: 
 

Saturday: 

10.30 a.m. - 11.00 a.m. 

& 5.00 p.m. - 5.30 p.m. 
 

Thursday - Eve of First 

Fridays:                         

After 10.00 a. m. Mass 
 

Baptisms:  
 

Baptisms take place on 

the 2nd Saturday of 

each month  

Twenty-Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 25th September 2022 

Please return Mass leaflets and yellow notices (if not taking home) to back of Church 
Thank you. 

 

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY 

 

Irony and sarcasm somewhat resemble each 

other, with some notable differences. 

Sarcasm, easily enough achieved, is often 

wounding. On the other hand, irony, using 

“cognitive dissonance”, prompts insight and 

triggers memories. There is a good example 

in today’s Gospel: “if someone goes to them 

from the dead, they will repent.” Will they 

really? By the time of writing, Jesus himself 

had already risen—and still conversion was 

as remote as ever. With all our convictions 

and doctrines, what is holding us back? 

 

PRAYER 

 

God of all life, you have given us the greatest 

assurance of your love in raising Jesus from 

death. Help us to live every day from your 

reassuring love 

mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
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MARINO PARISH BAPTISM TEAM  

The Marino Parish Baptism team is looking for new members to join them. It’s a 

wonderful team to be part of and the work with young families is ever joyful. 

The commitment is approx. four hours once every three months. If you’re 

interested and would like to know more, please email the team 

baptisms.marinoparish@gmail.com 

EUCHARIST ADORATION 
  
Eucharistic Adoration has recommenced in Clonturk House and will continue each 
Sunday evening from 7.00 p.m. All are welcome. Pope Paul V1 “A Holy Hour brings 
Heaven’s choicest blessings on those who are faithful to the Holy Hour”:  
 
MEDJUGORJE PRAYER GROUP 
  
The Medjugorje prayer group will continue with their meetings each Thursday 
from 8.00 p.m. to 9.00 p.m. in the Annadale Room. All are welcome. 
 
STAMPS AND ROSARY BEADS 
  
If you have any used stamps or Rosary Beads you no longer have use for, please 
drop them into the Sacristy where the can be forwarded for good use. 
 

CHURCH SHOP/REPOSITORY  
 
The Church Repository/Shop is open every Tuesday and 

Thursday morning after 10.00 a.m. Mass and after 11.00 a.m. Mass on Sundays.  
Gifts and cards available for all occasions. 
 
FIRST COMMUNION AND CONFIRMATION 
 
We are currently enrolling for the Sacraments of First Communion and Confirmation. 
If you did not get a form through either of the parish senior primary schools you can 
download a form and letter from the website or collect one from the parish office. 
Closing date for enrolment is Friday 23rd September. 
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REINSTATEMENT WORKS TO ROAD SURFACE ON GRIFFITH AVENUE 
 
We have been advised by GMC that permanent reinstatement works of the 
tarmacadam surface on Griffith Avenue will take place on Saturday and Sunday 
for the next 5 weeks between the hours of 9.00 a.m. & 6.00 p.m. This work is 
taking place on behalf of Irish Water. For this period traffic controls will be in 
place between the Malahide Road and Philipsburgh Avenue. GMC can be 
contacted at customerservice@gmcirl.com during office hours for further 
information. 
 
CHURCH GATE COLLECTION 
 
The Little Sisters of the Poor will hold a Church Gate Collection next weekend 
1st/2nd October to help fundraise for the frail elderly.  Any support would be 
appreciated. 
 
WHEELCHAIR ACCESS 
 
While the automatic wheelchair access door on the right is closed at 12.30 p.m. (due 
to school traffic) the door on the left remains open every day until the church closes at 
6.00 p.m. 

MATERNITY HOSPITAL SERVICE 
 
The National Maternity Hospital Annual Remembrance Service will take place on 
October 9 at 3pm in St Andrew’s Church, Westland Row. Contact 
chaplainber@nmh.ie with enquiries. 
 
SAFEGARDING SUNDAY 
 
Sunday, 25 September, is Diocesan Safeguarding Sunday. This year the theme of the 
day is “Safeguarding – a Gospel Value”. Letter from Archbishop Farrell is available at 
the back of the Church.  
 
There will be a special Mass celebrated in the church at 11 am this Tuesday for the 
Feast of St Vincent de Paul, our patron saint and that of 2 of our parish schools. The 
classes from St Vincent de Paul Senior Girls' will be in attendance. All welcome.  
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PRAYER FOR THE SICK:  
 
  
Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill. 
 
RECENTLY DECEASED: 

  

Vincent Malone 
 
 
MONTHS MIND: 
 
 

ANNIVERSARIES:  

 

Saturday 24th September - 5.30 p.m.  Edgar Murphy 

Tim Coughlin 

Michael Casey 

Sunday 25th September - 9.15 a.m.  Michael & Julia Hamell 

Elizabeth & Hugh Farrell 

Friday 30th September - 10.00 a.m.   Ed & Kitty O’Malley – Wedding Anniv 

PLEASE SEE CHURCH NOTICE BOARD FOR DETAILS ON THE FOLLOWING: 
 

Mercy Centre Coolock – Autumn Programme 
Pathways - Exploring Faith & Ministry  
The Mystery of Awakening Hybrid Retreat 
Free 7-week Zoom course on growing in Christian prayer 
 


